
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of November 20

Operations

Miscellaneous

Engineering
• Tree trimming on plow routes is 
scheduled to occur as staffing 
allows. This trimming ensures 
visibility for motorists as well as 
allows drivers to learn their routes 
for the new season. 

• Graders and trucks with carbide 
scraper blades will be out preparing 
gravel roads for winter across the 
county as staffing allows.  

• Crews are repairing shoulders and 
adding shoulder gravel across the 
county.

• Ditching and tree work continues 
on 30th Avenue between M-140 and 
76th Street in Covert Township. 

• The VBCRC will be closed for the 
Thanksgiving holiday beginning at 
noon on Wednesday. All work, 
except that of an emergency 
nature, will be suspended until 
Monday, November 27th.

• As a reminder, the 2024 Road 
Planning Form is due by December 
31st, 2023. For questions or to 
submit your form, please contact 
Alyssa McAndrew at 
alyssamcandrew@vbcrc.org

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information  regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

• CR 388 between 29th Street and 
CR 653 S in Pine Grove Township 
continues this week restoration. 
Pavement markings are scheduled 
for next week. 

• CR 689 between 8th Avenue and 
CR 388 in South Haven Township 
continues this week with guardrail 
placement, pending utilites being 
moved. 

• The pavement marking contractor 
is out placing pavement markings 
as weather allows. 

Engineering


